
CORRESPONDENCE 
6/22/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 06650-2021 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Reference Docket# 20210015-EI 

To the Commissioners, 

15June2021 

I wish to express my disapproval of any rate hike by Florida Power and Light 

(FPL). In this day and age, after over a year pandemic which caused great 

financial stress to many people, and with a new President who insists on ruining 

our economy, now is NOT the time to raise the profit margin of a monopoly. 

If you examine the current trends of profit margins, the averages of successful 
businesses is around 5%, with some as high as 9%, but many businesses have 

taken huge losses or gone out of business. So 11% is outrageous. 

Florida is a retirement state and many of our friends and relatives here are on 

fixed income. Property taxes have almost doubled. Gas prices have increased 

50%. In 2020 one thousand feet of lumber cost $300 and now it is $1500. 

I ask that you consider the proposed rate hike as excessive and that your duty as 

commissioners is to protect the taxpayers, instead of allowing huge coporations 

high profit. SAY NO! 
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Taxpayer, FPL customer, Senior Citizen 
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